
Greetings! 
 
We have been living in College Park for over 30 years and we care very much about our community. 
 
Regarding the above mentioned meeting, we feel that the concern about short term student living 
conditions and an absence of concern over the existing families in College Park, Canada Court, Sixth Line 
and McCraney Street – was surprising and inconsistent with Councils duty of care to the community. 
 
Therefore, we do not support both the motions and say NO to them. 
 
Yours respectfully, 
 
Luis and Zelma Desouza 


